
Calling all FIRST female students, mentors, & 
volunteers to enjoy pizza and good conversation at

A Networking Luncheon Hosted by
Team 2177: The Robettes and UMN SWE

Friday March 29th at Noon 
on the Mariucci Concourse

RSVP to SWEetEats@therobettes.com by Friday, March 22rd 
with Team Name and Amount of Attendees                                                                                                                

SWEet Eats


